A message from the Mayor

[bookmark: _GoBack]The 2017 Berwick Literary Festival will be the fourth such occasion. It has rapidly established itself as an important part of the cultural life of our Town and district. Once again, there will be a wide range of events on offer during the weekend. In addition, our schools and our care homes will benefit from the activities organised for them in the weeks leading up to the Festival. I hope residents and visitors alike will enjoy what is on offer.

Councillor Gregah Roughead 
